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Approving the selection of Ardurra for professional 
engineering services associated with the Water Treatment 

Plant Facility Expansion Project and authorizing the City 
Manager to enter into negotiations regarding a scope of 

work and fee proposal. 
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Overview

• The City issued a Request for Qualifications (RFQs) for 
consulting engineering services on August 12th.

• The City received three (3) Statements of Qualifications 
(SOQs) from interested firms on September 23rd.

• A Selection Committee made up of City Staff reviewed 
and scored the SOQs based on the RFQ scoring criteria.

• The top two (2) firms based on the SOQ scoring were 
interviewed by the Selection Committee on October 
16th.

Firm Ranking

1. Ardurra
2. Aecom
3. Tetra Tech



Staff recommends approval of the selection of Ardurra for 
professional engineering services associated with the 
Water Treatment Plant Facility Expansion Project and 

authorizing the City Manager to enter into negotiations 
regarding a scope of work and fee proposal. 

Staff Recommendation 


